
 

 

DATES 

May 
2nd Bank holiday – school 
closed 
5th Nursery Reading Café 
from 2pm. All welcome. 
6th Admissions panel 9am 
9th SATS week for Y6 
13th Day 4 Change 
19th Class and team 
photographs 
21st Discothon, White 
River Place. 
 
30th May – 3rd  June Half 
term 
 
June 
6th School closed INSET 
day 
8th Performing Arts 
rehearsal at Carclaze 
9th Sports Day 
13th Reserve Sports Day 
Walk to School Week 
22nd Open Afternoon 
from 2.15pm. 
28th Hall for Cornwall 
Performance 
29th  Porthpean Trip 
Y3/4 begins 
 
July  
4th Y5/6 Porthpean trip 
begins 
6th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm. 
8th Summer Fayre 
18th Y2 Roseland trip 
begins  
22nd Last day of term. 
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STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Frank, Jay, Teagan, Phoebe, Ceri-Louise, 
Timas, Jack and Chelsea. Thank you for your commitment and 
determination to be successful learners. 
 
PARENTS MEETING WITH MRS PAREKH 
Following the information shared at the recent Parent’s Forum about the 
new drugs and alcohol programme we will be using in school Mrs Parekh 
has a parent session planned for Friday 6th May at 9am. Please confirm 
with Mrs Parekh if you would like to attend.  
 
DISCOTHON 
FOPS are organising a Discothon to take place on Saturday 21st May in 
White River Place. This will be an excellent opportunity to raise the profile 
of Pondhu School in the local area and raise funds at the same time. If 
your child requires a replacement sponsor form please collect one from 
the office. Attached is the original letter containing all the relevant 
information.  
 
JAY HENSBY 
I am pleased to report that Jay’s recent operation was successful and we 
are looking forward to welcoming him back to school over the next few 
weeks.  
 
NO SMOKING ON SITE 
I have been approached by several parents who are concerned that 
people are smoking just outside the school gate. Please can I ask that 
you do not smoke on the approach to school.  
 
FOPS 100 CLUB 
April winners: 1st J De Ville, 2nd S Westley and 3rd C Alden. Thank you all 
for your ongoing support.  
ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Year 2 River Truro 
who achieved 99.3% 
attendance last week.   
 
I hope you enjoy a lovely bank 
holiday weekend and look 
forward to welcoming everyone 
back to school on Tuesday 3rd 
May.              

                    Mrs D Tregellas                                    
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